
Bright 'N' Sparks Dementia Choir - PHN Aged Care Forum 

Performance Reminder 

Special message for the Bright 'N' Sparks Dementia Choir. 

What an amazing accomplishment the choir had last week, performing at the Woody Point Memorial Service! 
You must all be so proud for the part you have played in remembering those who have served to protect our 
country. 

Please send any photos you took through to COH-Engagement@health.qld.gov.au 
Please select full quality if your device asks. This will help keep the photos as clear as possible. 

There is one more performance we hope you can attend before term 2 starts back this Friday 2nd May. 

Also don't forget that even when the choir is on break, the Brighton Wellness Hub is still open for activities 
and health navigation support. Please feel free to call, email or visit the Hub between 9am - 4pm weekdays 
(public holidays excluded). 

See you soon at Brighton Wellness Hub! 

Stay Updated at Brighton Wellness Hub! 

What's on@ the Brighton Wellness Hub - Click here 

See you there! 














